
 

KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION 
              P.O.Box 2823 K’la, Tel: 0414342887, Email:kampalakindergartena@yahoo.com,www.kampalakindergarten.com     

 
Date: Tuesday 5 November, 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

RE: Annual Swimming Gala Circular – 2024 

      In reference to our beginning of Term III Circular, I write to invite you to our Annual Swimming 

Gala, which is scheduled for Friday 8 and Saturday 9 November, 2024 at 8:30am at the School. 

The Gala will run under the theme; “With Effective Planning Swimming is Easy.” 
 
 
Kindly take note of the following: 
 
1) Due to limited space, we shall hold the Swimming Gala on two different days as follows;  

 
- Friday 8 November, 2024 for Classes 1D, 1C, 1B, 1A, 2D, & 3A. 

- Saturday 9 November, 2024 for Classes 4C, 4A, 4B, 5A, 5B, 6, 7A &7B. 

2) All children will attend school on Friday 8 November, 2024, but we shall only have parents of 

the Yellows, Reds and class 3A of the Green level to attend the Gala. Parents of the Blues (5A, 

5B, 6,7B &7A) and the rest of the Greens classes (4C, 4B & 4A) will attend the Gala on 

Saturday 9 November, 2024.  

3) Children are expected to arrive at school on their respective days by 8:00am in their sports 

uniforms. 

4) All Children will participate in either their respective houses or classes. Please pack a 

swimming costume for your child. 

5) The school will provide a break meal for only children of Kampala Kindergarten Association 

(KKA). 

6) All KKA children are expected to be under their teachers’ supervision until the end of the 

function. 

7) After signing for the child, get a gate pass from the teacher, which you will present and leave 

at the gate. 

8) Parents, and the KKA alumni may be given a chance to participate. We therefore advise you to 

come with your swimming costumes. 

9) Parents are advised to carry umbrellas due to anticipated weather changes. 
  
10) Warm snacks and cold drinks will be on sale at school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Nanyanzi Lucy 

Head Teacher  


